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Hello, 

As was discussed in the Annual Meeting, per the Judge’s instruction trial legal briefs and recommended
decisions from each of the 3 lawyers were filed with him on May 30th. He is to issue a preliminary
decision by or on June 15th. We will be posting that too as soon as it becomes available. 

Wanda
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